
 

 

RFP Notification of Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 4581 for the Mississippi 
Department of Corrections  

From: Craig P. Orgeron, CPM, Ph.D. 

Date: May 6, 2025 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name: Solicitations Team 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8223 

Contact E-mail Address: RFP@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) RFP Number 4581 for a Cellphone Interdiction 
System for the Mississippi Department of Corrections (MDOC), please be advised that, pending 
ITS Board approval and successful contract negotiations, the award will be made to OmniProphis 
Corporation at an estimated lifecycle cost of $26,231,200.00.  Due to budgetary constraints, 
MDOC plans to initially install Cellphone Interdiction Systems at Walnut Grove Correctional 
Facility and Unit 17 of Mississippi State Penitentiary. Should additional funding become available, 
MDOC will use this award to perform a phased installation across the remaining facilities.  
 
ITS and MDOC thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 47925 

 


